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BUILDING A BETTER I-4
Stay Informed:

	» Project Hotline: 321-988-9375
	» Follow @i4Ultimate on Twitter 
	» Subscribe to our monthly newsletter at fdot.tips/I4News
	» Subscribe to our YouTube channel at youtube.com/i4Ultimate

Sign up for I-4 Construction Updates at I4Beyond.com
Learn about commuter options in Central Florida at reThinkYourCommute.com
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The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is making 
improvements to eastbound and 
westbound Interstate 4 (I-4) in 
Osceola County between World 
Drive and the Orange County 
line. This project will resurface 
the travel lanes to extend the 
life of the existing roadway and 
help traffic flow more safely  
and smoothly. 

The entrance and exit ramps at 
the I-4 interchanges at State 
Road (S.R.) 530/U.S. 192, and 
Osceola Parkway will also be 
repaved. No work is planned on 
the I-4 and S.R. 417 interchange 
ramps as part of this project.

Construction began in February 
2024 and is expected to reach 
completion in late 2024.

Resurfacing of I-4 in Osceola County from World Drive to Orange County Line 
FINANCIAL PROJECT IDENTIFICATION (FPID) NO.: 447612-1
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